
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Warrior Bonfire Program Wounded Veteran Survey Coronavirus Pandemic 

Survey results from 116 participating Purple Heart Veterans on April 29, 2020 on the effects the Stay At Home orders in 

place during the Coronavirus Covid-19 Pandemic. Results support the needs of the services the Warrior Bonfire Program 

provides. Being together in a small group of those experiencing the same challenges, creates motivation for healthier 

lifestyles and an overwhelming 79% show the need to return to a Bonfire Retreat when we are allowed to safely travel. 

Results show that being isolated has increased anxieties, medical/mental injury related symptoms, substance abuse, 

depression and sedentary habits. 

Support our efforts at WarriorBonfireProgram.org/Donate 



  

 

 

“I was in a funk when I arrived, I was feeling down, worn out and just out of it. That all changed 

instantly as soon as I arrived.” ~ Purple Heart Ben S. 



 

 

 

“This program can change lives, help reconnect you to your veteran family and increase the 

people in your support system.” ~ Purple Heart Mike C. 

 



 

 

 

“I got my guys home safe from the war, but now I can’t always keep them safe from suicide.” ~ 

Purple Heart Patrick G. 



 

 

 



 

 


